
 
 
 
Globethics.net Academy Closing Ceremony Spring Semester 2021  
Friday, 9 July 2021, 15.30-16.30 CEST (ZOOM) 
 
Transforming Lives through Ethics in Higher Education   
 

 
 
We cannot always bend the world into the shapes we want, but we can make a concerted and real 
and true effort. (Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie) 
 
Invitation 
 
Globethics.net Academy would wish to mark the end of the spring semester 2021 with a closing 
ceremony held via videoconferencing (Zoom) on Friday, 9 July 2021, 15.30-16.30 CEST. The access 
credentials will be shared with you upon registration. All course participants, instructors, 
Globethics.net team members in Geneva and in the regions are cordially invited to attend.  
 
This will be a propitious moment for us all to celebrate participants’ achievements in our courses on 
CSR and Sustainable Development, Ethics in Higher Education for Teaching Professionals,  Interreligious 
Cooperation for Peace and Responsible Leadership, and to convey our gratitude to our dedicated 
course participants, instructors and supporting team members.  
 
Programme 

• Welcome and congratulatory message offered by the academic dean and the executive 
director; 

• Celebration and recognition of the course participants and instructors; 
• Panel conversation on Transforming Lives through Ethics in Higher Education with the 

participation of course instructors and participants;  
• A glimpse into the course programme (https://www.globethics.net/globethics-academy ) 

with a special offer to our returning course participants and an invitation to the 
Globethics.net Bluetable webinar series (https://www.globethics.net/blue-table-webinars ) 
of the autumn semester 2021. 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you soon at this event and send you, in the meantime, our very 
best wishes, 
 
Amélé Ekué 
Academic Dean 
On behalf of the Globethics.net Academic Programmes Team 
 
Geneva, 2 July 2021 


